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RE: Year 11 May Half Term Intervention and Support 

Dear families, 

 

As we are in exam season, we want to ensure that we are utilising every opportunity to support and 

encourage our Year 11 students to achieve their potential. We believe that your child would benefit 

from some targeted support over the May half term holiday to secure their subject knowledge and 

increase their confidence to achieve their potential in English Language.  

 

Please see details of their session below: 

 

English Language 

Friday 2nd June 

9.15am- 12.00pm 

 

 

Pupils should arrive in school via the main reception and make their way to A-Block, where they can 

be registered and assigned to their room and teacher. Students should remain in their room for the 

duration as instructed by their teacher. Students must sign in and out at main reception. 

 

Students can wear their own clothes and bring in some water and a snack. We suggest pupils bring 

pens, highlighters and their revision ‘gold’ notes.  

Students will either be invited to a specific session with their class teacher or will be invited to join in 

the group revision session being conducted in the main hall.  

Should you have any queries or questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

Miss E. Nevell 

Head of English 

 

 


